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New shares registered 
 
 

Stockholm, Sweden, December 28, 2009 
 
 

The shares subscribed for with subscription rights in the rights issue recently 

conducted by Haldex have today been registered at the Swedish Companies 

Registration Office. The first day of trading in new shares will be December 29, 2009. 

Shares subscribed for without preferential rights are expected to start trading on 

January 12, 2010. 

 

 

For further information, please contact 

Joakim Olsson, CEO and president, or 

Stefan Johansson, CFO, +46 (0)8 545 049 50 

  

 
 


